
Please refer to our comprehensive Pupil Privacy Notice on our website or hard copy held by the school office which records how we 

use information about you and what we do with it. 

 

 

 

 

School Road 
Earith 
Huntingdon 
Cambs  PE28 3QB 
 
Tel:  01487 841868 
 
Email: office@earith.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Website:  www.earith.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher:   Mr T Abbs 

May 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to Earith Primary School 
Thank you for choosing Earith Primary School for your child and confirming your place.  We are excited to begin this journey 
with you. 
 
Stay and Play 
We invite you to attend a Stay and Play session for you and your child on Thursday June 26th.  Please arrive at 3.30pm.  After a 
short tour and a few words, you are welcome to stay until around 5:30pm. Members of the Early Years staff and the Senior 
Leadership Team will be available to speak with you and answer any questions.  During this session, we will also be offering 
tasters of school lunches, so your child (and you) can sample what is on offer at lunchtime.  Please call the school office to 
confirm your attendance. 
 
Classroom Visits 
Your child will be invited to spend some time with their new class during our internal transition days: 21st & 22nd July.  Please 
ensure these dates are kept free as it will give your child an advantage on September e.g. hopefully less worry over summer.  
More information will follow. 
   
Information Pack 
An information pack will be available to collect during the Stay and Play.  Please ensure you read all the information carefully 
and return any completed forms (permissions etc.). 
 
Weekly School Newsletter & Website Information 
You will start to receive our weekly newsletter via email every Friday from 16.5.25 .  Additional information can also be found 
on our school website.  Exploring the website with your child is a great way to get a feel for school life: 
 
https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/  under ‘Parents’ tab:  school meals, uniform, term dates, Arbor: comms & payments (further 
information about how to sign up will follow in September) 
 
https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/our-school/information-for-parents Information for Parents doc.  Please have a read.  It will be 
updated next year but will be broadly similar in nature/content.  It outlines school expectations.  
 
Sid the Cygnet is our school mascot – see what he’s been up to these past few years.  The younger children love him! 
https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/sid-the-cygnet  
 
Worth also looking at our Events Gallery: https://earith.cambs.sch.uk/blog/category/events-learning-gallery to show your child 
the sort of things we do and maybe even watching how our assemblies work (separate tab on the homepage). 
 
First Day of School 
Your child’s first full day at Earith Primary will be on Wednesday 3rd September 2025. 
 
School starts: 08:45 
School ends: 15:15  
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We are looking forward to welcoming you and your child to Earith Primary School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. Abbs & Mrs. Nicholls 
Head Teacher & EYFS Lead 
 
 


